
ECONOMIC REFORMS OF INDIA FROM 1990 2010

The initiation of economic reforms in the s saw India gradually breaking free of the . recorded the largest decline in , with
inflows falling by 37 and 

Some employers say only 10 percent of engineering graduates are employable as software engineers. Reform
is still absent in the electricity sector, in the provision of roads, water and sanitation, in the decaying
government primary education and healthcare, in the tragically anti-employment legacy of labour laws, in the
bureaucratic machinery for agricultural support services, in municipal taxation and finances, and, above all in
the creaky, unresponsive edifice of public administration and governance. The auto industry, highly protected
for decades, has opened up and become world-class: India is now a global hub for the production and design
of small cars. The government itself estimates that it takes three rupees Rs to get one rupee to the poor. Quick
justice requires plea bargaining; quick resolution of bad loans and bankruptcies requires good faith in
restructuring contracts; and many long-term contracts need periodic revision in good faith. And for the
average person, the worst corruption is that of low-level government functionaries. A Brief History of the
Indian Economy It is difficult for youngsters today to grasp that until , India was famous or perhaps infamous
as the biggest beggar in the world, seeking food aid and foreign aid from all and sundry. That goal now sounds
like a pathetic joke. India needs new laws and institutions to ensure accountability of government servants of
all consumers: this alone will raise the quality of government services. Those changes enabled India to boom
and become a potential economic superpower. The remittance boom was a consequence of globalization, of
Indians going abroad. Huge unfilled vacancies are common in all states. But when the outcome was record
GDP growth, the objections melted away in practice even if not in rhetoric. Daron Acemoglu and James A.
GST replaced a slew of indirect taxes with a unified tax structure and was therefore showcased as dramatically
reshaping the country's 2. Female literacy improved even more dramatically, by  In one sex scandal, the
governor of a state had to resign after the madam of a brothel circulated photos of him with three naked girls.
Today's open economy is more productive and more resilient to shocks like high oil prices. An anticorruption
crusade led by Anna Hazare, a veteran social activist, attracted massive public response. It represents
grassroots homegrown ingenuity. The new government led by Narendra Modi of the Bharatiya Janata Party
has sought to tackle some of the worst problems, and growth has picked up to an estimated 7. So corporate
honesty began to be rewarded for the first time, and that rather than any moral imperative made Indian
business cleaner. The fertilizer subsidy alone has sometimes been 1. Halwaha bonded labor incidence was
down from 32 percent to 1 percent. That advancement has facilitated migration out of and remittances to poor
areas. Extensive corruption in recent years in some sectors cloaks a general improvement in the fully
liberalized sectors.


